
Charlestown School PTO 

Charlestown Elementary School 

363 Carolina Back Road 

Charlestown, RI 02813 

 

 
January 4, 2023 

 

Dear Charlestown School Alumni: 

 

As you stand poised to graduate from Chariho High School and make plans to continue your 

education it may seem like a long time since you last attended Charlestown school. However, we 

the Parents, Teachers, and Staff of the Charlestown School Parent Teacher Organization still take 

pride in your accomplishments. For that reason, Charlestown School PTO will award a 

$1,000.00 scholarship, The Madison Miller Memorial Scholarship, to a graduating senior of 

Chariho High School who is an alumnus of Charlestown Elementary School.  

 

The following is a list of requirements you must meet before applying for this scholarship. 

 

 1 You must have attended Charlestown School from September of the 3rd grade 

through June of 4th grade. 

 

 2 You must be accepted by an accredited postgraduate school and will be beginning 

no later than September 2024. 

 

 3 You must provide a letter of recommendation from a teacher at Chariho High 

School. 

 

 4 You must provide a copy of your transcripts.  

 

 5 You must provide a one page essay (typed and double spaced) telling us about 

yourself and your future plans and how Charlestown school may have influenced 

them. Please include your home address.  

 

This scholarship is not based on financial need. We require the letter of recommendation and 

your transcripts to verify that you are a consistent student and have a reasonable chance of 

graduating from your chosen postgraduate school. 

 

Applications are due no later than April 4,  2023.  

 

The judging will be done anonymously by a committee of teachers and PTO members. The 

winner will be announced at your senior awards night. 

           


